Organization for Security and
Co-operation in Europe

Date: 12 March 2012

RFP/06/2012 Provision of Close Protection Services to the OSCE in Afghanistan
Clarification Note 1

The Organization for Security and Co-operation in Europe (“the OSCE”) has received requests for
clarification from potential bidders with regard to RFP/06/2012.

In accordance with Article 8 “Clarification of Bidding Documents” of Instructions to Bidders - the
OSCE would like to provide the following clarifications:

Question 1

Does the status of the OSCE as an entity translate into the requirement for a risk management
company or private security company license in accordance with Presidential Decree 627?

Answer 1

We are currently seeking further clarification from the Afghan Authorities. In the meantime
please proceed on the assumption that the OSCE is entitled to engage a Private Security
Company or a Risk Management Company.

Question 2

Are you looking for expatriate or LN Personal Protection Officers?

Answer 2

International/expatriate Personal Protection Officers are required.



